Jennifer S. Bethune

S i
From: Donnie Gregory <donnie.w.gregory@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: Change of electrical company for project at 700 NC 82

We request to change from our current contractor which is L&M Electric to R.J.O. Electric.
The needed info for new company is :

213 W. Parrish Drive

Benson, NC 27504

919-805-8263

license # SP.SFD.30054

Thank you as always for your

Debra and Donnie Gregory




